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Question 01:  
In a discussion on April 22, 2024, SCE noted an increase in wire-down events in Q1 2023 linked 
with unusually high rainfall in that same quarter. Has SCE made any changes to its protocols or 
procedures in response? 
  
 
 
Response to Question 01:  
 
SCE experienced abnormal weather conditions in Q1 2023 such as above-normal precipitation and a 
tropical storm, which led to the increased amount of wire down events.  As of today, SCE had not 
made any changes to its protocols or procedures. SCE does not have reason to believe the increased 
wire down events are indicative of issues that need to be corrected or changed, as they occurred 
under extraordinary circumstances.  SCE also notes that its inspection programs, both in HFRA and 
its service territory more broadly, are intended to monitor asset conditions on an ongoing basis. SCE 
will continue to monitor and analyze ongoing conditions, and the result of which may influence our 
protocols or procedures. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


